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SINGLE SENIORS  
GROUP MEETING 

 

Nativity Parish will be holding their FIRST  
Single Seniors Group Meeting. 

 

We will meet on Wednesday, September 6 at 6:00 PM  
in the Lison Room. 

 

All are welcome to attend, 
bring your ideas and suggestions. 

 

More information will follow in future bulletins.  
If you have questions, please contact: 

 

Judy at 499-3248 or Deacon John at 499-5156. 

 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP  

JULY 29/30, 2017 
 

Sacrificial Offering…….……….…………..……$    7,701.00 
Loose Offering...……………………………..............   655.00 
Online Giving……..……………………..…...…….. 2,428.00 
Total……………………………………...…….... $ 10,784.00   

To meet our budget, we need an average of $16,520.00 each week. 
 

FYTD Budgeted Receipts….....……..….…….…$ 82,600.00 
FYTD Actual Receipts..………….……….…….$  70,107.00  
Fiscal Year Deficit thru week #5…...…...…....$( 12,493.00) 
. 
 

Maintenance Improvement Fund………………..$      100.00 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

TO THE  
CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS 

FOR JULY 
 

 

Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing. 

27th Jenny McHugh $25.00  31st Diane Walder $25.00 

28th Mark Polomis, 
Jr. 

$25.00  31st James Konop $25.00 

28th Dennis Krysiak $25.00  1st Katherine Muhs $25.00 

31st Richard Stark $25.00  2nd Agnes 
   Yungwirth 

$25.00 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers are in the Narthex before and after all Masses. 
$crip can also be purchased in the Parish Office during the 
week from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact  
the Parish Office at 499-5156. 

 
7/24-7/30:  $crip sold:  Sales - $3,821.00      Profit - $182.12 

We are keeping up with technology! 
With 97% of smartphone users  
texting at least once a day, our parish 
has decided to add the option to give 
via text. You can text an amount to 

920-625-0027 and your transaction will be processed through 
the Online Giving account associated with the phone number. 
If your phone number is not recognized, you can continue  
without an account, associate your number with an existing 
account, or create an account. 
 

Call the Parish Office at 499-5156 for more details  
on how to get started. 

OUR AMAZING  
PARISH PARISHIONERS 

 
 
 
 

Nativity is an Amazing Parish 
because of people like Marge 
and Marty Borowicz, parish 
members with dedication and 
passion in sharing their time 
and talents in an array of  
activities at Nativity.  
 
Marge and Marty sell  
calendar and car raffle tickets. 

They serve coffee and donuts on Sunday mornings after 
Mass. The couple volunteers at the summer picnic and 
works with the Giving Tree at Christmas.  
 
Marge is a Eucharistic Minister. Marty serves on the  
Human Resources Ministry. He is on the Finance Council 
and Parish Pastoral Council. He also was a chairman of 
this group twice in the past. Marty also has just joined the 
Thursday morning Yard Ministry (the Grass Busters). 
Both commit to all of this with kind hearts and smiles. 
They demonstrate their strong and lasting faith through 
their frequent church attendance and dedicated volunteer 
efforts. We are so blessed to have them here at Nativity. 
As we recognize Marty and Marge this week for the  
fantastic things they do for our parish and the community, 
please remember to offer them handshakes, hugs, and/or 
smiles in thanks for all of their dedication, past and  
present. 
 

Note:   
 

Nativity Parish will recognize at least one parishioner,  
business sponsor or member of the community each 
week under our “Amazing Parishioners” section of the 
bulletin, which includes uploads to our Facebook and 
Web page. If you have a recognition topic, please  
contact the Parish Office at 499-5156. 
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Live your life in Christ! 
The Stewardship Ministry 
is looking for people to 
join our fun, faith-filled 
group. Meetings are held 
once a month (off in  
summer and around the 
holidays). Participation in 
a few events throughout 
the year are also  
encouraged, including  
Diocese Stewardship 

Weekend, the volunteer appreciation meal, and helping serve 
food once a year at the NEW Community Shelter in  
Green Bay.   
 

If you are looking to be more involved at Nativity and meet 
more parishioners, this ministry is your opportunity. 
 

Please prayerfully consider sharing your time, talent, and 
treasure with the Stewardship Ministry. 
 

For more information, please contact Volunteer Coordinator 
Deb Langenhuizen @ natdl@nativityparish.com or  

499-5156, x211. 
 

Thank you for your consideration! 
 

Live Discipleship - Be Grateful - Pray - Serve - Share 



Nativity Parish 2018 Fireside Tours  
           
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

              
    

 

           
COST:  $92.00 

 

 
Reservations/Questions:  Judy - 499-3248 or Vicki (Nativity Parish) 499-5156. 

 
Make check payable to Nativity Parish. Credit Cards accepted. 

 
Nativity reserves the right to cancel bus trips 30 days before performances;  

we need 30 reservations each bus trip. 
 

Deluxe Coach leaves at 8:00 AM (be at Nativity by 7:30 AM) 
Returns between 6:30-7:00 PM. 

Wednesday,  
January 10, 2018 

Wednesday,                
February  28, 2018 

Wednesday,      
June 6, 2018 

Wednesday,               
April 18, 2018 

Wednesday,              
July 25, 2018 

Wednesday,                        
September 12,  2018 

Wednesday,                            
November 7, 2018 

 

Thursday,                                   
November 29,  2018 



 

PARISH STAFF 
 

 
Parish Deacon 

John Bundra 
 

Parish Deacon 
Michael Dabeck 

 
 

Parish Secretary 
Bobbie Skalecki 

 

Volunteer Coordinator 
Deb Langenhuizen 

 

Accountant/IT Specialist 
Vicki Matuszak 

 

Housekeeper 
Mary Greene 

 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Mike Wightman 

 
 
 
 
 

FAITH FORMATION STAFF 
 

Faith Formation/Youth Ministry Coordinator 
Stephanie Rottier 

 

Early Childhood Coordinator 
Heidi Stubb 

 

Sunday & Tuesday Coordinator 
Barb Torreano  

 

Secretary 
Charmaine Berchmans 

 

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE 
Phone (920) 499-6012 

 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Tim Randall 

 

WOMEN’S GUILD 
Judy Schroeder 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Phone (920) 499-5156 
Fax (920) 429-9285 

 

natscene@nativityparish.com 
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LOOKING FOR CONTAINERS 
 

 

Nativity’s kitchen is looking for plastic ice cream storage  
containers with lids for leftovers from events. Any containers 
that you could donate would be very much appreciated. 

 

You can drop them off in the Parish Office weekdays from 8:00 
to 4:00. 

 
THANK YOU! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7 Steps to a  
Superabundant Marriage 

Saturdays 
September 9 - November 5, 2017 

6:15 – 8:45 pm 
Nativity of our Lord Parish 

2270 S. Oneida Street 
Green Bay, WI  54304 

 

If interested, email  
TheChoiceWine2017@gmail.com 

or 
Contact Deacon John at 

499-5156, x209. 
Space is limited to the first  

150 couples.   
Free will offering appreciated. 

 
For more information, visit 

www.paradisusdei.org. 

NEW HOPE GRIEF GROUP 
 

Grief work is tough work. When someone we love dies, it hurts 
and we feel that loss for a very long time. Our lives are 
changed permanently. Many people benefit by sharing their 
thoughts, confusion, doubts and emotions with other people 
who have also suffered a significant loss. It is such a relief to 
discover what you are experiencing is a “new normal” and that 
you aren’t alone on this grief journey. 
 

We invite you to join our upcoming grief support group on five 
consecutive Tuesdays, 1:30-3:00 pm (8/22, 8/29, 9/5, 9/12 & 
9/19). We meet at Annunciation, 1087 Kellogg St., Room 105. 
There is no fee (a free will offering may be offered at the last  
session). Participants are urged to plan to be at all five sessions. 
 

To register or obtain additional information,  
call the Quad Parish Office at 496-2160. 



REPORTING SEXUAL ABUSE 
 

 
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse 

of a person who is now under the age of 18 
 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, 
PLEASE IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL 
AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE DIOCESE. 

 

If the person was abused as a minor 
but is now an adult, 

please contact: 
 

Office of Safe Environment 
Diocese of Green Bay 

 

920-272-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free) 
 

We also encourage you to report the incident 
to local civil authorities. 

 
YOU MATTER TO US — 

THERE IS HOPE! 
 
 
 

Crisis Center Pregnancy Hotline 
      436-8888          433-9955 
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BAPTISMS 
Parents may schedule their child’s Baptism after they 
have completed a short preparation program. Call the 
Parish Office at least 60 days before Baptism for 
interview and preparation session. See dates below. 
 

 

BAPTISM DATES  
August 20, September 10,  

October 8, November 12 & December 10 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
 

October 29 & December 31 
 

This Sacrament is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s 
healing touch. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
for those who are in need of physical, emotional, or 
spiritual healing. Think of friends and loved ones who 
may want to receive this sacrament and invite them to this 
Mass. 
 
 
 

RCIA—RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION  
FOR ADULTS 

Do you want to know more about the Catholic faith? Are 
you or someone you know interested in becoming 
baptized or confirmed as a Catholic? For more information 
about this process call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 
206) or email natwe@nativityparish.com. 


